
 

 

                       COLORADO ALABASTER SUPPLY 
                             PO BOX 548 ● FORT COLLINS, COLORADO  80522 

                                                                                                           1507 NORTH COLLEGE AVENUE   ● FORT COLLINS, COLORADO 80524 

                                      PHONE OR FAX:  970-221-0723 
 

August 28, 2019 

 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Department of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

Re: Description of the current operations of the Colorado Alabaster, Permit No M1989077 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

  

 We plan to schedule our quarrying in September or early October 2019. Activity will be in the area of 

B, D and E of our Reclamation Plan Map. We will begin by removing the protective backfill we applied last 

year to keep the alabaster from damage by weather. We will then dig fresh stone from the deposit for use this 

year. Then we will haul the stone to our yard in Fort Collins. When we have a sufficient supply we will 

replace the protective backfill over the deposit of alabaster.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Stanley C Jones 

Colorado Alabaster Supply 

 


